Here is what our console app reports if run in cmd.exe or PowerShell (mapping US to Bulgarian) outside Windows Terminal:
CALIBRATION REPORT
 Warning: The scanner is not transmitting an AIM Identifier.
 Warning: The barcode scanner and computer keyboard layouts do not correspond for characters used in unique pack identifiers.
 Warning: The barcode scanner and computer keyboard layouts do not correspond when representing Group Separators.
 Warning: The barcode scanner and computer keyboard layouts do not correspond when representing Record Separators.
 Information: The scanner is transmitting an end-of-line character sequence: LF
 Information: The computer keyboard supports the following script: Cyrillic
 Information: AIM identifiers are supported.
 Information: Calibration included tests for Format 05 and Format 06 (German PPN) barcodes.

Scan barcode>


Here is what the exact same code, run under exactly the same conditions, reports in cmd.exe run inside Windows Terminal


CALIBRATION REPORT
 Error: Calibration failed.
 Error: No group separator is reported. Unique pack identifiers cannot be read reliably.
 Warning: The scanner is not transmitting an AIM Identifier.
 Warning: The barcode scanner and computer keyboard layouts do not correspond for characters used in unique pack identifiers.
 Information: The scanner is transmitting an end-of-line character sequence: LF
 Information: The computer keyboard supports the following script: Cyrillic
 Information: AIM identifiers are supported.
 Information: Calibration included tests for Format 05 and Format 06 (German PPN) barcodes.

Scan barcode>

The reason is that no ASCII 0s are reported via StdIn when run in Windows Terminal.  We can force this by adding the following line of code (C#) at the appropriate place in our code:
input = input.Replace("\0", string.Empty);
Then, if we run the code in cmd.exe or PowerShell outside of Windows Terminal, we get the same error report for the same reason.

